
Notice advising of Community Infrastructure Levy Public Hearing

The Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk submitted its CIL Draft Charging 

Schedule to the Planning Inspectorate on Friday the 10th June 2016 for public examination in 

accordance with Section 212 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended).

The Community Infrastructure Ley Draft Charging Schedule sets out proposed charges for 

development in King’s Lynn and West Norfolk to help support infrastructure provision.  

The Draft Charging Schedule is now subject to independent examination under Regulation 

21 of the Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended). 

The Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk has appointed Mr Philip Staddon BSc, 

Dip MBA MRTPI as the Examiner who will conduct the public examination.

The Examination in Public will commence at 10:00am on Tuesday the 6th of September 2016 

at South Lynn Community Centre, 10 St Michael's Road, South Lynn, King's Lynn, Norfolk 

PE30 5HE.

A Programme Officer has been appointed to assist the examiner in running the examination. 

Any correspondence or queries relating to the Examination should be directed to the 

Programme Officer,  Miss Lesley Morton, 

c/o Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk, Kings Court, Chapel Street, King’s 

Lynn, Norfolk, PE301EX, or by telephoning 01553 616819,  or via email: 

cilprogrammeofficer@west-norfolk.gov.uk.

Up to date information regarding the examination can be viewed on the Council’s website: 

www.west-norfolk.gov.uk
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